BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.
221 PETROLEUM CENTER BUILDING
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO B7401

PHONE: 325-8874

February 22, 1979

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: PLUGGING #1 THOMPSON,
AZTEC PICTURED CLIFFS

- > 7 y ,.1“ . |
Dear Mr. Kendrick: M-re SON )

Enclosed is Sundry Notice regarding plugging of
the captioned well. Please advise if I have not properly
set out the "recipe".

In view of the unusual weather the last few
weeks our field operations have been brought to a virtual
standstill and we are running behind. Accordingly it would
be appreciated if we could delay the plugging of this well
until the month of March (our original plan was to do the
work in February).

Yours very truly,

%///‘7

Albert R. Greer
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